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URGENT NOTICE 

 

As per the direction of “Technical Education, Training & Skill Development 
Department, Karigari Bhawan (Govt. of West Bengal)”,  

Atulia Private ITI wishes to inform all the students and staffs that 

the college will re-open on 1st September’2021. 

It is here by informed to all concerned that the Classes in physical 

mode will start from 1st September’2021 and attendance will be 

strictly compulsory. 

All are advised to observe Ministry of health (both Central & State 

Governments) guidelines and protocols on protection against COVID-19. 
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